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5th March 2025 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

To help instil a love for reading in the children, our Reception classes will start visiting Dagenham 
Heathway Library from the week beginning Monday, 10th March 2025. 

• Grasshoppers will be visiting on Monday, 10th March 2025, from 1:30 PM to 2:15 pm. 
• Butterflies will be visiting on Monday, 17th March 2025, from 1:30 pm to 2:15 pm. 
• Ladybirds will be visiting on Monday, 24th March 2025, from 1:30 pm to 2:15 pm. 

Please complete this link to give permission for your child to attend: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcP
Db5UNjk2UFNaMURLMUs4QjZRS0xNVTU1VFk1Wi4u 

Your child can only borrow books from the library if they are a member. If they are not already a member, 
please follow the link below to sign them up. You can either pick up their library card directly from the 
library, or we can collect it on our first visit. Joining the library is quick, easy, and free. All you need is one 
proof of your name and current address. 

Join our library | London Borough of Barking and Dagenham 

If your child is already a member but has lost their card, a new one can be issued free of charge. If the card 
was lost more than two years ago, please use the above link to sign up again. 

Children will need to bring their library card to school on their library day. These will be collected by the 
teacher in the morning and returned to the children at home time so they won’t need to be responsible for 
it during the visit. This should help prevent any cards from being lost. 

We are also looking for parent helpers to support these trips. If you are available, please email the school 
office at office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk. We would very much appreciate your support. 

Children will attend school as normal and have lunch as usual before visiting the library. 

Kind regards, 
The Reception Team 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNjk2UFNaMURLMUs4QjZRS0xNVTU1VFk1Wi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNjk2UFNaMURLMUs4QjZRS0xNVTU1VFk1Wi4u
https://www.lbbd.gov.uk/libraries-and-local-history/our-libraries/join-our-library

